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Project summary 
Council contractors will shortly start work on 
renewal of the wedding chapel in the Botanic 
Gardens, Lake Macdonald. 
 
The popular wedding destination has been 
used for over 20 years, but the structure was 
removed in 2019 after reaching its end of life.  
 
Council is pleased to return this asset back to 
the community as a popular wedding venue. 

Timing & community impact  
Construction is scheduled to commence 
early February and will take approximately 6 
weeks to complete, weather and construction 
conditions permitting.  
 
The courtyard will be sectioned off during 
construction, with pedestrian management in 
place where required.  
 

 

 

Funding 

These works are proudly funded by Noosa 
Council.  

 

Scope of work 
The scope of works includes:  

• Renewal of courtyard pavement. 
• Installation of a new gazebo and 

arbour walk 
Your patience during construction is 
appreciated. 

Botanic Gardens Wedding Chapel Renewal, Lake 
Macdonald 
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IMAGE: Wedding Chapel Location (circled red)– Botanic 

Gardens, Lake MacDonald 

 


